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100 St
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SENT VIA EMAIL

November 29, 2018

Mr. Timothy Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 8203

Re:  Permit No. M-1980-244: Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mine: Cresson Project —
Permittee Point of Contact Change

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Newmont’s Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mine (CC&V) hereby officially requests that the
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety recognize Justin Raglin, CC&V Senior
Environmental Manager, as the Permitting Point of Contact for the site to replace Margaret
(Meg) Burt. This request allows authorized personnel to obtain Notice of Intents, as well as all
files for CC&V matters including P-1999-015.

Also attached are corrections and additions on the form you provided for the annual report.

Thank you for ensuring that we all have the correct information on file. Should you require
further information, please contact me at 719-689-4059, Mike.Schaffner@Newmont.com

Sincerely,
NS

Mike Schaftner
General Manager
CC&V Gold Mine

Attachment




